
9

|
|

General Offices * Selden Street, Berlin. Connecticut
, , . _ . - -

1 a str nac.uervi rac=c cowa= P.O. BOX 270 |weas aa'ta ""**

Z' #j,*,[,"," ",, HARTFORD CONNECTICUT 06141-0270 i'
L L j (203) 665-5000,

1
1

August 2,1984

Docket No. 50-336 -

B11284

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Mr. James R. Miller

Operating Reactors Branch #3
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. '20555

Reference: R. A. Clark letter to W. G. Counsil, dated July 11, 1982.

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station Unit No. 2
1985 Refueling Outage

In the referenced Safety Evaluation, certain modifications were mentioned as
scheduled to be completed before start-up from the 1984 refueling outage for
Millstone Nuclear Power Station Unit No. 2. Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
(NNECO) wishes to take this opportunity to inform the Staff that, due to the
extended outage at Millstone Unit No. 2 in late 1983, the "1984" refueling outage
will not occur. The next scheduled outage for refueling will occur in February of
1985. All modifications scheduled for completion before start-up from the 1984
outage will now be completed before start-up from the February 1985 outage.

Please feel f'ree to contact my Staff is you require further information.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

in
W. G. Counsil
Senior Vice President
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